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Dr. Woods 
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Dobbin Lane 
Armagh 

re: 

GRO-A 

Dear Dr. Woods 

As you already know, I saw the above on 7 January 1986 and on ful l 
clinical examination there was no evidence of any lymphadenopathy, 
organomegaly, skin rashes or, indeed, any other stigmata of a 
possible virus infection. I have given him further reassurance and 
think this must be continued and that I must see him at monthly or 
2-monthly intervals. 

He has been positive for some time and thankful ly he has developed 
no further problem relative to HTLVIII infection. He continues to have 
slightly abnormal liver function tests but these have been present 
intermittently since 1978. His haemoglobin is very satisfactory at 15 gm. 
with a normal white cel l count and normal lymphocyte count and platelet 
count. 

If you have any further problem, please get in touch with me. 

Yours sincerely 

GRO-C 

E. E. Mayne 
Consultant Haematologist 
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